
 

 

Exhibit 6A 
 
 
 

 
 

 

To: Board of Directors 

From: Steve Leighton, Fire Chief 

Date: December 8, 2021 

Subject: Review of Candidate Application(s) and Possible Selection to Fill Board Vacancy 
 

 

Background 

As of the writing of this exhibit, the district has not received any letters of interest from 

candidates wishing to fill the board vacancy. If correspondence is received prior to the meeting, 

staff will forward the information to the directors. 
 

 

Recommendation 

After review of the candidate(s) information, if any, make a selection to fill the board vacancy. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 


